
RNA, January 25, 2021
Board Members: John, Rachel, Jen, Jackson, Jeff B, Jeff Dewberry, and Rebecca
Attendees: 28 approx
 
Jackson- Parks
- Tree planting has been ongoing
- Leave clean up ongoing
- Park reno construction date TBD
- Park permits are not being issued at this time due to Covid
 
Safety, Officer Torres from Southern District,  443-681-0757
- Question re: car break ins on Harvey St related to parking garage under Med star?  Unsure, but the car
thefts are being investigated bc there is video evidence
- Question: what about all of the petty theft/packages are stolen on the regular.  What can residents do?  If
there are pictures, attach them to the online report.  Always report to 911.
 
 
Dr. Larry Nunley, DPW larry.nunley@baltimorecity.gov, 443-615-2626
- city liason re: rats, underground, trash truck, recycling, water issues, pipe breaks
- Please reach out
- applications for Youthworks is open today, including DPW
 
 J.J. Reidy, CEO of Urban Pastoral, jj@urbanpastoral.co
- redevelopment project at 1900 Light Street.
- going forward with pandemic in mind.
- it will be mixed use including alcohol sales
- question: hours?  Similar to R house
- question: parking?  Looking to use spaces from other places and working on street parking
- question: fitness?  Yes wellness will be incorporated
 
Jeff Dewberry, Parking
- Area 58 up and running
- Feb 15 standard enforcement begins
- question: adjacent blocks plan?  To expand,  a block volunteer to handle petitions and start process is
needed.  Contact RNA for more info
 
Rachel, social media
- Recycling is back!  There are drop off centers still open, and info is online
 
Reminder: if you are a victim of a crime, please reach out to RNA for support re: court dates, impact
statements, understanding the process, ect
 
RNAbaltimore@gmail.com


